

TOOTGAROOK PRIMARY SCHOOL

ABN 962 081 501 89

Carmichael Street, Tootgarook
Postal Address: PO Box 242 RYE VIC 3941

Tel: 5985 2864 Email: tootgarook.ps@education.vic.gov.au

25th October 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Tootgarook Primary School is looking forward to a settled year of teaching and learning and would like to advise you of Tootgarook Primary School's voluntary financial contributions for 2023.

Schools provide students with free instruction to fulfil the standard Victorian curriculum and we want to assure you that all contributions are voluntary. Nevertheless, the ongoing support of our families ensures that our school can offer the best possible education and support for our students. We want to thank you for all your support, whether that's through fundraising or volunteering your time. This has made a huge difference to our school and the programs we can offer.

Within our school this support has allowed us to enhance digital learning opportunities, the upgrade of our STEM centre and outdoor learning spaces.

For further information on the Department's Parent Payments Policy please see a one-page overview attached.

Regards

Wayne Whitworth PRINCIPAL